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Oki! May the rains be a blessing to Mother Earth. The rivers, lakes, and aqueducts. May the 

plants and animals be nourished and the lifesaving water be good for man. May we all give 

thanks for the cycle of water. 

 

We, Big Sky Colony School, have come full circle again with the students a year older and more 

knowledgeable. You know and feel gratitude for each and every one, all 21 students. We are 

losing two 8th grade students that set the bar high in academics, study habits, good manners, and 

a love for life. My two eighth graders will be dearly missed, along with their leadership flair. 

Both of these young women have always led by example. Their happy smiles and quite presence 

will be missed by all. 

 

My dear T.A. plays a big role in helping all the students. The two eighth grade girls were also 

first graders of Mrs. A's. She helped them to love school and enjoy learning. All of our students 

are moving on and up- ward in their education. The families of our students have supported their 

children, and Mrs. A. and myself. 

 

We want to thank all of our support people and all they have done for us. The children were so 

excited to see so many at their graduation. As I read about the satisfaction and triumph of the 

senior walk-through, I reflected on our graduation and what it means to the graduates, but also 

the younger scholars. 

 

Before I close this report, Big Sky Colony School would like to thank Mrs. Billie Jo Juneau for 

all her help! You made a difference in the lives of these precious little ones. 

 

Thank you School Board Members! 

 

Dan Anderson 


